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Notification of Approved Amendments to the Regulation 
Regarding Electronic Gaming Devices 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission 
(KLC) wishes to advise the community that the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) has 
provided notification that amendments to the Regulation Regarding Electronic Gaming Devices 
were approved by the KGC pursuant to the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Law. 
 
The KGC notified the KLC on January 19, 2023, that the following sections of the Regulations 
have been amended: section 154; sections added: sections 155 D., E., F., 186,  in regard to 
player cards and self-exclusions; and the following sections have been amended: sections 32(d), 
34, 35, 49, 73, 132, and 135, in regard to the terms of an EGD Operator Licence. 
 
To view the amendment, please go to the Community Consultation page on the KGC site at 
https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation. 
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For further information, please contact:  
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services at 450-632-7500 or kls@mck.ca  
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